
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Re: Bisphenol A   
 
This letter is in response to your request for information regarding Bisphenol A (BPA). 
 
We do not use Bisphenol A to produce our packaging products and it is not used in our 
manufacturing process. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Regards, 

 
Randy Samples 
Quality & Food Safety Director 
 


